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First name: Pedro

Last name: Figueredo

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern: I recently purchased a Class-1 ebike (picture attached) to avoid exertion of

my heart after having been diagnosed with a stroke.  I am an experienced MTB and do every effort to respect

those without pedal assist on the trails by only passing them when its appropriate and safe.

 

Recently I have discovered trails in Orange County that do not allow ebikes.  I find this disappointing because I'm

not able to ride the same trails I use to.  I'm ok with restricting Class-2 and Class-3 ebike on trails but Class-1

ebike do not present any threat or problem to others as long as the rider adheres to the same rules of a regular

MTB.

 

Best regards, Mr. P. Figueredo


